
Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff           Term :   Spring 2018      Whole School Topic: To Infinity and 

Beyond 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

We have continued our topic to 

infinity and beyond this term by 

reading the story whatever next. 

The children have enjoyed sitting 

in the box rockets and wearing a 

space helmet just like baby bear 

does. The children have also 

been working hard on their mark 

making and writing.  

 

In maths this half term we have 

focused on measurement, 

looking at objects that are: big, 

small, long, short, heavy and 

light.  

 

This term we have had inclusion 

afternoon with Colchester class. 

The children have enjoyed doing 

art, parachute games and 

playing football with the big boys 

and girls.  

 

For science week we explored 

ice. The children loved exploring 

how cold it was and watching it 

melt in their hands and feeling it 

melt in their mouths! 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
Amelia has been working hard with 

her pecs book and choosing food 

she would like to try at lunch time.  

Leo has been working hard during 

his speech sessions 

 
Thursday 29th March - Last day of term 

Monday 16th April - First day back after half term.  

Wednesday 18th April – Start forest school.  



 

Lilianna has been asking for the 

toilet and using the toilet all by 

herself.  


